
Legal Notice of Board of Assessment Appeals 
In accordance with Connecticut General Statute Sec. 12-110, the Board of Assessment 

Appeals shall meet at least once during the month of September for the sole purpose of 

hearing only appeals for motor vehicles that appear on the prior October 1 Grand List. 

The Board held hearings for the appeals of motor vehicles listed on the October 1, 2022 Grand List  

at Town Hall in the Assessment Office on Saturday, September 9, 2023 from 8:40am until 1pm. 

Deliberations were from 2pm-3:30pm and will continue on Monday, September 11 from 5:30pm until 

they are completed. Appellants will be notified of the decisions via mail in 2-3 weeks. Minutes from the 

deliberations will be posted publicly on the Town of Manchester website once the letters have gone out. 


